[bookmark: _GoBack]Secondary Science Teaching with English Language and Literacy Acquisition (SSTELLA) is a four-year $2.8M research and development project funded by the National Science Foundation’s K-12 Discovery Research Program. SSTELLA is a collaboration across four universities, including the University of Arizona, in three states: California, Arizona, and Texas. The primary goal is to prepare novice secondary science teachers at the four sites and beyond for effective and responsive science teaching in linguistically diverse science classrooms. Contact Sara Tolbert, principal investigator at the UA site, for more information about the project. 

